April 15, 1930

Mr. W. E. Ditchburn,

Indian Commissioner for B.C.,
P.0.Box 666,

Vietoria, B.C.

Dear Sir:

I have to advise that the subject mat-
ter of your letter dated 25th ult. relating to nineteen
samll parcels of land on the upper reaches of the Nass River
required as additional Indian reserves has been given care-
ful consideration.

If there is a bona fide need for these
extra areas it is incomprehensible that the Indians cannot
define the loecations immediately. However, it has been decided
to grant an extension of time for the location and survey of

these parcels until December 31st, 1930, and it is expected

that the matter will be completed by the expiration of the

date mentioned.

Iours truly,

S

Deputy Minister.
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